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First name: Steven

Last name: Oxley
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Title: 

Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I strongly support the development of new, non-motorized trails in Canfield mountain. I enjoy all of the existing

trails in Canfield and ride them often on my mountain bike. However, for beginners, many of the trails on Canfield

are quite difficult due to being torn up by dirt bikes. It would be nice to be able to take friends on rides without

worrying about moto ruts and loud dirt bikes. And I would enjoy riding those trails frequently, as well!

 

Steven Oxley


